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Submission on the proposed redistribution of North Fitzroy from the electorate 
of Melbourne to the electorate of Wills.

My name is Beryl Anne Langer, and I have lived at  North Fitzroy, 
since 1976. In that time, we have moved between the federal electorates of 
Melbourne and Wills, depending on how the boundaries have been drawn and 
redrawn. I write in support of the AEC’S current proposed redistribution, which would 
return us to the seat of Wills. My reasons are as follows:

(1) At the State level, we have continuously been in the seat of Brunswick, and 
the move back to Wills would achieve consistency at state/federal levels.

(2) We are close to the Merri Creek and Sumner Park, which is the locus of much 
of our neighbourhood activity, and have an ongoing connection to CERES, 
which is in Brunswick.  

(3) Our closest large shopping centre is Barkly Square/Sydney Rd, in Brunswick.

(4) We are closer geographically and culturally to East Brunswick/Brunswick than 
to Carlton/Fitzroy/Collingwood.

Beryl Langer

North Fitzroy,
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